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December 9, 2024

TO:  Dr. Randal O’Brien

FROM:  Matthew Flood

SUBJECT: District Christmas Card Design Winners

The Goose Creek CISD Fine Arts Department would like to acknowledge two winners of the 
Christmas Card Design. These artists have created exceptional designs that will represent our district 
on this year’s official Christmas cards.

• Katherine Olivares Pavon, a 5th-grade student at Jessie Lee Pumphrey Elementary, under the 
guidance of her teacher, Ms. Sonjia Pelton.

• Avril Rendon Santos, a 4th-grade student at Alamo Elementary, under the guidance of her teacher, 
Ms. Emory Atilano.


